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Notice to Participants,
HW-129 ASPHER COVID-19 Task Force: Inequalities and Vulnerable Populations

The Association of Schools of Public Health in the European Region (ASPHER) would like to apologise
for the unfortunate hacking of our EUPHW networking webinar on Inequalities and Vulnerable
Populations run by the ASPHER COVID-19 Task Force.

We have heard of external interruptions such as these taking over host functions in Zoom, and this
has been a somewhat embarrassing learning exercise for the Association on the need to improve
security measures and research alternative communication technologies for future online events.

We have spoken with EUPHW coordinators regarding the attack in hopes of preventing hacks of
other webinars and are reporting it to Zoom so we may all come out of the experience both stronger
and wiser.

We will follow up with everyone who registered for the event with this notice. If you did not register
and wish to learn more please contact ASPHER Secretariat (office@aspher.org) or John Reid

(john.reid@chester.ac.uk) directly. Work from this project will also be disseminated through EUPHW

reporting.

We hope you enjoy the rest of EUPHW and that the remaining events go forward undisturbed.

Best Regards,
ASPHER
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